
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Crazy Sock Order Form 
In Support of Ronald McDonald House 

 
 
 
 
 

If you don’t have any crazy socks for our Crazy Sock Day on Thursday 10th Nov you can 
purchase Ronald McDonald Socks for $3.00 a pair.  
 
Pre-order your crazy socks by returning this order form and the cash payment to the front office by 
the 8th Nov. Pre-ordered socks will be delivered to boys classrooms on the 10th Nov.  
 
A limited number of socks will also be available to purchase at recess on the 10th Nov (unless sold 
out prior). Money raised from the purchase of these socks will be donated towards Ronald 
McDonald House.  

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Name Class Quantity Size (Child Or Adult) 

    

    

    

    

                                                                                                                                             Total amount enclosed: 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support!!! 


